BOROUGH OF PEAPACK AND GLADSTONE

Land Use Board Administrator TELEPHONE: 908- 234-2250 X 288

EMAIL: SINOLL@PEAPACKGLADSTONE.ORG
1 SCHOOL STREET
P.0.BOX 218

PEAPACK, NJ 07977

LAND USE BOARD MEETING
CANCELLATION

The meeting of the Borough of Peapack and Gladstone Land Use Board scheduled for
Wednesday, October 16, 2019 @ 7 p.m. has been cancelled.

The next regular meeting of the Land Use Board will be on Wednesday, November 6,
2019 at 7 p.m.

Sarah Jane Noll
Secretary/Administrator

October 9, 2019



